
Please support CTLA by purchasing a Memorial Bulb to honor a loved one. The Memorial Tree is located in the 
Altadena Library parking lot on Santa Rosa Avenue.  The Bulb will be placed on the 2024 Memorial Tree that 
will be lit along with the other trees on Christmas Tree Lane on Saturday, December 7th, and will conGnue to 
shine nightly throughout the holiday lighGng season.  If you wish to include a personal message in the CTLA 
Memorial Book, write a short message on the order form and it will be copied into the book. The funds 
received from the Memorial Bulbs are used to help us keep the Lane lit. Thank you for supporGng CTLA. 

2024 CTLA Memorial Tree Bulb Order Form 

Name ________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail _____________________________________  Phone ____________________________ 

Memorial Bulb in honor of ________________________________________________________ 

Message in Memorial Book (Optional) 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Payment:  $20         PayPal               Venmo               Check           

Orders can be submitted on our website:  www.christmastreelane.net 

Payment can be made with PayPal:  christmastreelaneassociation@gmail.com or  Venmo:  @ctla-merch; 

or check: Christmas Tree Lane Association of Altadena and mailed to: CTLA   PO Box 11   Altadena, CA 91003 

       Questions: Contact Steve Elliot (626) 377-2578 

DEADLINE: NO ORDERS RECEIVED AFTER DECEMBER 1st  
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